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European carrier Icelandair ordered two Boeing 787 Dreamliners, making it the 16th airline to select the all-new
airplane since its launch in April 2004. Icelandair, a member of the Flugleidir Icelandair Group, will use the 787
to expand its operations on long-range routes from Iceland . The order is valued at $240 million at list prices,
with deliveries beginning in 2010. Boeing now has 193 announced orders and commitments for the 787.
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